
Karol Rojas & Jamie Burmaster: Co-Presidents
Maria Bird: Executive Vice President
Antoinette Molinare: High School VP
April Sinclair: Middle School VP
Karen Ortega: Elementary VP
Danielle Cecero: Treasurer
Jillian Auer: Recording Secretary
Early Childhood VP to be determined

Dear Petrides Families & Staff,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! Whether you’re new to the Panther family or have been
with the school for many years, we urge you to become part of the amazing community Petrides, as
well as our PTA, work hard to foster. We believe parent involvement ensures that every child has a
voice.

When: September 21, 2023
Where: In-person at the Michael J. Petrides School
Time: 7:00pm

What we do:
Our goal every year is to support our school and to enrich our children’s education and school

experience. We want to help provide programs and resources that positively impact our students and
staff and inspire them everyday. In addition, we hope to leave a legacy of well thought out donations to
the school thanks to our fundraising efforts.

How can you help:
We strongly encourage you to get involved at whatever level you are able. We are always in

need of volunteers at all of our yearly events. Please email us at PetridesPTA80@gmail.com if you
would like to be added to our volunteer GroupMe. Whether it’s attending a Virtual PTA meeting,
volunteering at an event, or sending in a monetary contribution- it all truly makes a difference.

Family Contribution:
The amount requested for the annual family contribution is $100.00, but please donate whatever

you feel comfortable in giving ($10.00, $20.00, $50.00, no donation is too small). Please send in a
check payable to MJP PTA or Venmo us @PTAOFMJP. Also, please inquire about your employer's
matching gift program!

How to reach us:
To learn more about the PTA and what is happening at Michael J. Petrides, we invite you to follow

us on our Facebook group (Petrides PTA Staten Island), follow us on Instagram (@petridespta), visit
our website which is located at the top of the Petrides School Website, or ask us a question anytime via
email (PetridesPTA80@gmail.com).

We are currently looking for an Early Childhood VP position on our Executive Board for
a parent of a child in PreK or Kindergarten. If you would like to run for this position, please
email us as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
The Michael J. Petrides PTA

Executive Board

Please fill out information on the reverse side and return to
your child’s teacher in an envelope addressed “PTA”
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_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ (Tear Off Here) _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

_____ I would like to make a family donation to the PTA.
Enclosed is $ _____________ (check / cash)

_____ I sent a Venmo for my family donation to the PTA. Amount $________

_____ I would like to be added to: (PTA Email List / Volunteer GroupMe)

Student’s Name: _______________________ Class: _____________

Parent’s Name: ___________________________________________

Phone Number: ___________________________________________ Please add your child’s
name, class and what

Email: __________________________________________________ payment is for.


